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October 1, 2024 

 

Dear Partner, 

 
Meeting or exceeding the expectations of our partners and customers and ensuring their overall satisfaction 
with HP is our number one priority.  
 
Effective November 1st, 2024, HP will adjust prices of selected Supplies (ink, media, large format, toner and long-
life consumables) products. 
 
These adjustments are the result of HP’s standard portfolio management process, in which HP regularly reviews 
pricing for all its products and makes adjustments accordingly, based on current market conditions.  

As always, aligned to HP standard commercial practices and applicable laws, HP partners at all levels are free 

to independently set their own resale prices.  

We greatly value your business. Please refer any questions via your normal HP contacts. 

Sincerely, 

 

Your HP Team, US 

 


